From: Joe Moore [mailto:joe@joemoore.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2015 9:24 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Loyola University-sponsored trip

Dear Steve,

This is a follow-up to a telephone conversation you and I had in late May regarding my attendance at the International Town and Gown Association (ITGA) annual conference in Washington, D.C. on June 1-3. You asked me to send an email memorializing our conversation. I apologize for my delay in sending you the email, but it completely slipped my mind. 

Loyola University is hosting the conference at their campus in my ward next year and they asked me to participate in the planning process. They invited me to attend this year's conference as their guest so that I could obtain a better understanding of the ITGA and the conference process.

Loyola covered my reasonable reasonable transportation and lodging expenses.

Again, please accept my apology for tardy notification.

Sincerely,

Joe Moore 

Alderman Joe Moore
City of Chicago, 49th Ward
